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Utah Emergency Medical Services Act Amendments

The additional State Health Department workload can be handled within the current fee structure.  There could be a 
loss of revenue and/or additional expenses to local governments located in first or second class counties.  The loss of 
revenue could be significant.  Additional costs for studies could range from $10,000 to $25,000 per study.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

There should not be an increase in costs for users of emergency medical services.  There could be increased costs to 
individuals in certain municipalities, counties or special service districts if the political subdivision chooses to levy a tax 
to supplement emergency services or offset a loss of revenue.

Individual and Business Impact


